

Kyoto University

To: Quan Wang

Shantou University

No. 243, university road, shantou city, guangdong province, China.

27th of Feb, 2025

LETTER OF INVITATION

Dear Prof. Quan Wang,

I am pleased to extend an official invitation for you to visit Kyoto University and deliver an academic lecture as part of our ongoing research exchange activities. We highly value your expertise in structural engineering and believe that your lecture will be of great interest to our faculty members.

The lecture is scheduled to take place on March 24th, 2025 at Innovation Plaza within Kyoto University. During your visit, we hope to engage in discussions on potential research collaborations and academic exchanges between our institutions.

We will be happy to provide any necessary support regarding your visit, including visa application documents, travel arrangements, and accommodation recommendations. Please let us know if you require an official invitation letter for visa purposes.

We sincerely look forward to welcoming you to Kyoto University and greatly appreciate your acceptance of this invitation. Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact us.

Best regards,

Janki Snitani

Tomoki Shiotani, Professor, Ph.D.
Laboratory of Innovative Technology on Infrastructure
Office of Institutional Advancement & Communications,
Vice Director, Consortium of Innovative technique for infrastructures
Kyoto University

Address: 201 Innovation Plaza, Kyoto University, 1-30 Goryo-Ohara, Nishikyo, Kyoto 615-8245, Japan

Kyoto 013-6243, Japan

Phone: +81-75-383-2853, Secretariat & Fax: +81-75-383-2854 Email: shiotani.tomoki.2v@kyoto-u.ac.jp